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CLOTHING OUR KIDS (COK) RECOGNIZES TWO OUTSTANDING BOARD 
MEMBERS AND ANNOUNCES FOUR NEW MEMBERS 

 

 

Pictured Chris Kellogg and Dr. Jack Blannett receiving recognition for their 

combined 16 years of service to COK from VP Bob Blouin 
 

This month’s COK Board Meeting recognized two outstanding Volunteer Board Members as they step down after 

each served an eight-year tenure. Vice President Bob Blouin presented Chris Kellogg and Jack Blannett with 

plaques acknowledging their tremendous volunteer efforts on behalf of COK. This is not the last you will be 

seeing of Chris and Jack as they have both agreed to stay on as Volunteer Advisors to the Board and will 

continue to be active in the Annual Golf Outing and the newly created Kruisin For Kids Car Parade. Jack has 

assisted COK with medical expertise especially during the pandemic, and Chris has brought a wealth of 

experience on Boards in establishing COK as a well-managed organization. Bob noted that the two gentlemen 

continue to be excellent examples of what it means to volunteer and help raise funds for the Kids.  

 

THANK YOU BOTH for sharing your Time, Talent and Expertise on behalf of the Kids of Sussex County! 

 

At the same Board Meeting, COK welcomed new Board Members: Merrill Cohen, Cheryl Parker, Heather Sells and 

Kyle Ricker. These four impressive individuals join the existing Board comprised of President Kate Gibson, Vice 

President Bob Blouin, Treasurer Mike Wezel, Karen Borges, Christophe Emmert, Nicole Miller-Silicato and 

Kathleen Schell. 

 

For additional information about COK, please go to: www.clothingourkids.org. To donate, kindly send checks 

payable to: COK, 26582 John J Williams Hwy, Ste 2, Millsboro, DE 19966. 
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